
issue

The requirement for duplicative permits under
the Clean Water Act offers no environmental
or public health protections and instead adds
tremendous cost and bureaucracy that
jeopardizes public health. 

Action

The American Mosquito Control
Association (AMCA) urges the re-
introduction and passage of the
“Reducing Regulatory Burdens Act.”

Reducing Regulatory 
Burdens Act

662.822.1270

resources

AMCA.TA@mosquito.org

                           
 

Mosquito control professionals judiciously use EPA registered
pesticides to safely minimize the threat of diseases carried by
mosquitoes including Malaria, Dengue Fever, West Nile Virus, Eastern
Equine Encephalitis, and other viruses.

 
Regulatory burdens such as those imposed through litigation under
the Clean Water Act impose substantial costs without any
quantifiable benefits and restrict our ability to protect public health.

Publicly funded mosquito control programs rely on taxpayer funding
to protect public health. Additional costs reduce the funding available
for mosquito control activities.

 
The Reducing Regulatory Burdens Act will eliminate a costly,
duplicative, and unnecessary Clean Water Act National Pollutant
Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) permit requirement which
severely hampers our member’s ability to protect public health.

 
 

 Mosquitoes are the world’s deadliest animal

why this
matters  
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